
Outside spaces around the school   

 

All around Oatlands School there are areas for children to learn and play.  Being able to learn and 

play outside in all weathers is really important at Oatlands.   

The reception classes have their own outside play area which all 3 classes share.  You will spend lots 

of time out there playing with some wonderful toys and games.   

      

 

Outside the reception playground there is a larger playground which the Year 1 and Year 2 children 

play in at break time and lunchtime.  You will use this space for PE and, as you spend more time at 

school, will go out to play here with the older children.   

     

 

At the back of the playground there are 

some woods!  Lots of children really 

enjoy playing in the woods at break time 

and lunchtime.  There are some fun 

things to climb on and play on 

   

 

We are also very lucky to have a beautiful, quiet, calm 

space at the back of our school called the Values Garden.  It 

was funded by the Oatlands School PTA and then designed 

and built to give all Oatlands Children somewhere to go in 

small groups to read, draw, learn and be closer to nature.   

   


